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Illinois Report Card
The Illinois Report Card will be released around noon on October 27, 2022. We are going
through some of the data, and checking for accuracy.  I will present the report at the November
board meeting.  The data is under a public embargo until the 27th. We have a lot to celebrate,
and we have some things that we need to improve on.

Curriculum Mapping Program
Teachers are in the process of entering their information for our Curriculum Mapping program.
This will be a useful tool, as we analyze our curriculum.

November SIP Day
The ROE will be coming back on November 16,  to check in on our progress in our Math
Differentiation.  This will give our staff a change to ask questions, and get additional help. I am

CKH Tracktion Visit
Shawna from Capturing Kids Hearts will be visiting us on November 17th, and 18th.  She will
spend a half day in each building visiting classrooms and meeting with each building's team.  It
is a great opportunity to check in our progress and plan the next steps.


